
Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

6. YOUTH ENTERTAINMENT PROJECT 
 
 The Senior Recreation Adviser and the Co-ordinator of 4YP gave a presentation on the Council’s 4YP 

youth entertainment project.  A paper entitled “Youth Café Performance Project” was circulated at the 
meeting which outlined the proposal, those involved, an overview, time frame, bands which have 
expressed interest and funding issues.  Suggestions from the meeting included an approach being 
made to the Canterbury Development Corporation and the establishment of cafes in conjunction with 
libraries.  The meeting was advised that discussions are under way regarding two potential central city 
venues. 

 
 The information was received. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


